Pollock, Heather M.

From: Margie McClellan <margie.mcclellan60@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 2:10 PM

To: Pollock, Heather M.

Subject: Case 22-variance-0128

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe
Heather,

This is Margie Mcclellan, my mother Peggy Beale (84 years old) lives at 310 Penruth Ave..... directly behind the home at
311 Winton seeking the variance.

She objects to the building due to how the size and HEIGHT of the garage will alter the character of her property and the
vicinity.

Can you notify my mother when the hearing is scheduled and we will attend to voice our concerns?
Also, would it be helpful at this time to send you photos of why she feels this way?

Andrea was very helpful! | look forward to speaking with you.

Most sincerely,

Margie Mcclellan

502-314-5389
Sent from my iPhone



Pollock, Heather

From: Margie McClellan <margie.mcclellan60@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 2:31 PM

To: Pollock, Heather M.

Subject: 22-variance 0128

Categories: Respond, Print Email

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe

| am sending these photos to illustrate and support our concern and objection.
Picture 1... length of 6 ft Winton fence on left running parallel to Beale fence
Picture2&3...Height of retaining wall behind Beale property that 6ft Winton fence rests

Pictured... View of incline up
side path of Beale property to further show Beale property sits lower than Winton property

Picture 5... View from Beale back.. Winton fence visible

These photos illustrate how a 22ft tall building running the length of the Beale property will dramatically alter the
character and light of Beale property.

Respectfully,

Margie Mcclellan







Sent from my iPhone



Pollock, Heather

From: Margie McClellan <margie.mcclellan60@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 10:15 AM

To: Pollock, Heather

Subject: Winton Penruth Variance

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe

Good morning! Mother received her notification and plans on attending. | took one more picture of the Winton
property... you can see how low my mother mother’s property since in comparison thus the concern over the
building/building height.

Thank you for your help.

Margie
Sent from my iPhone
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